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For Hire Vehicle Relocation

Please be advised that beginning Monday, March 30th, For Hire Vehicles (FHV) staging will be
relocated to a lot on 23rd Avenue (the former Parking Spot). To ensure minimal disturbances to
our neighbors we are putting several mitigation measures in place which include:

Close proximity to access the airport entrance Frequent patrols by PAPD
Full time attendant Geo Fence - Only vehicles parked in the
Dedicated Restroom Facilities with regular designated areas can get a fare for the airport

servicing/cleaning.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:
Larry Gallegos: 718-683-4231 or Igallegos@panynj.gov
Raquel Moss: 718-607-2297 or rmoss@panynj.gov
Shanel Thomas-Henry: 718-533-3489 or shthomas@panynj.gov

Thank you for your patience while we build a Whole New LGA.
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